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Congratulations to Mrs Bailey (nee Smith), class teacher in 1CS, who got married over half term!  Mrs 

Bailey was a beautiful bride and she and her husband had a wonderful day.  

I hope that you all had a lovely half term break. The start of the new term has definitely seen a 

change in the weather with the damp Autumn very much upon us and the darker evenings. This term is 

an action packed one as we head towards Christmas (it is never too early to start thinking about this 

in a primary school)! As always, please check the calendar on our website for key dates this term.  

Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Bees – Raife & Andi   Butterflies – Isaac & Zara 

1A – Charlie & Marshall   1CS – Charlie & Vivien  

2H – Izzy & Eli   2T- Milly & Rhiley-Mae 

3/4C – Florence & Lydia   3/4L – Jack & Lana   3/4R – Lily-Mai & Amina 

5O – Leo & Emily  5S – Sidney & Lacey-Mae 

6B – Jacob N & Isaac  6J- Felicity & Ernie 

 

Poppy Appeal 

As per the ParentMail yesterday, we are selling poppies and a range of other goodies in 

school. These will be on sale on each playground every day.   

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Book Fair, which was open during parents’ 

evenings. Through commission from book sales, each of our 13 classes had £20.90 to 

spend on new books for their class libraries. 

 
 

Our value that we are exploring this term is ‘Truthfulness’ 
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Anti-Bullying Week & Odd Socks Day! 

Each class will spend time during the week beginning 14th November celebrating Anti-

Bullying week and exploring this year’s theme of, ‘’Reach Out’. To start the week, Mr 

Ball will lead a whole school assembly and all the children are invited to wear odd socks 

to school on 14th November to celebrate diversity and difference and self-expression. 

Any socks are allowed…as long as they are clean!  

 

 

Children in Need – Friday, 18th November 

We are once again supporting this year’s Children in Need. We invite children and adults to swap 

their normal school uniform for the day and either wear something spotty, fancy dress, pyjamas or 

anything else that you might like, in exchange for a donation if you feel able to.  

(Please can I also remind you that whilst wild and whacky is allowed and is great fun, Heelys shoes 

are not suitable or safe to be worn in school). 

If your child normally has PE on a Friday, the teacher will adjust the lesson accordingly, so there is 

no need to wear PE kit on that day. 

 

Contacting Member of Staff 

Please send any messages to staff via the admin email. This ensures that staff receive these in 

working hours only and also that they are all received and we don’t miss any communication.  Class 

Dojo is not used as a messaging system for staff; this is only used if we have to close the school and 

are having to work remotely.  

It is not appropriate to contact staff via facebook or other social media. 

 


